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Jean N. Crawford

1 Collins Street 

Camden, Maine 04843 

jcrawford051@gmail.com

Attn. Kathy Tarbuck

17 State House Station 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0017 

Kathy.tarbuck@maine.gov

October 19, 2016

Dear Friends at Maine Department of Enviromental Protection,

As a resident of Camden, I would like to go on record in opposition to the proposed expansion
 of the Juniper Ridge landfill in Old Town and Albion. Such a project would certainly and
 unnecessarily go against the protection of Maine's environment.

I urge you to use your responsibility to stop this effort.

Thank you,

Jean N. Crawford


